
 

 

April 29, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 
 
 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Esperanza Verde Park project in fiscal year 2023. The entity to  

receive funding for this project is the City of Amsterdam, located at 61 Church Street,  

Amsterdam, NY 12010.  

 

The funding would be used to acquire playground equipment, surface materials, signage, picnic  

tables, benches, shade structures, and community garden boxes for the Esperanza Verde Park.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

______________________________ 

Paul Tonko 

Member of Congress 
 


